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February 4, 2008  

  

  

Daniel T. Buckley  

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst  

Reports Analysis Division  

Federal Election Commission  

999 E Street, NW  

Washington, DC 20463  

  

Identification Number:  C00193433  

Reference:  December Monthly Report (11/1/07-11/30/07)       

  

Dear Mr. Buckley:  

  

Please be advised that Schedule A Line 15 discloses a payment from Donna Edwards for Congress for goods/and or services 

provided by EMILY?s List at the usual and normal charge for the goods/and or services provided.  The method the 

Committee uses to determine the usual and normal charge(s) is fair market value or actual cost.  

  

Please be advised that we are amending our December Monthly Report to disclose the original vendor payment for the CNA 

Insurance Settlement as Armfield, Harrison and Thomas.  

  

Please be advised that Schedule B Line 21(b) discloses a payment to the Iowa Democratic Party for goods/and or services 

provided by EMILY?s List at the usual and normal charge for the goods/and or services provided.  The method the 

Committee uses to determine the usual and normal charge(s) is fair market value or actual cost.  

  

Please be advised that the Committee received a credit for overpayment of travel expenses to the vendor United Airlines. 

 There are no prohibited in-kind contributions.  

  

Please be advised that we are amending our December Monthly Report to provide the state of the Primary election for each 

independent expenditure.  

  

Please be advised that we are amending our December Monthly Report to reflect a change in the purpose of the payment to 

The Personnel Office, Inc. as Strategic Consulting.  

  

Please be advised that we are amending our December Monthly Report  to reflect a change in the purpose of the payment to 

Cheryl Gregory from Consulting Administration to Strategic Consulting.  

  

  

If you require further information or clarification, please contact me.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Caroline C. Fines  

Assistant Treasurer 

 


